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Ref: FOI-000268 
 
Date: 18/8/23 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 

We are from IQVIA, trying to identify the School Aged Immunisation Service team/Screening and Immunisation 
Teams. 

At IQVIA we have been collecting, managing, and maintaining our healthcare professional database, OneKey, 
for more than 30 years – playing a pivotal role enabling efficient and effective communication to you in a 
variety of ways. 

IQVIA’s goal is to ensure that Healthcare Professionals, patients, and health systems benefit from up-to-date 
information while balancing those needs with important privacy considerations. 

I would appreciate it if you could provide me with: 

• Confirmation of the immunisation or screening service 
• Location of the screening or immunisation service 
• Named individuals of the teams and their roles 

o Immunisation Team Operational Manager 
o Immunisation Lead Nurse 
o Immunisation Lead 
o Programme Lead 
o Immunisation Programme Lead 
o School Nurse 
o Immunisation Coordinator 
o Lead Nurse for SIT Team 
o Principal Screening & Immunisation Lead 
o Local Area Lead 
o Place Based Lead 
o Programme Manager 
o Principal Screening & Immunisation Manager 

• What type of vaccines are being offered 
 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Response 
 
The immunisation programme is provided by Public Health not the Trust.   
 
The School Nurses are currently employed by Dudley Integrated Health & Care, therefore, this request should 
be redirected to them. 
 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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